
	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 

**OFFICIAL STATEMENT** 
 
On the morning of Tuesday, January 8, 2019, an 89-year old grandmother, mother, and member 
of our community was attacked at a park in Visitacion Valley. My staff and I have been working 
closely with Captain Hart of the Ingleside Police Station on following this case to bring justice 
for the family. This morning, we visited the grandmother and her family at the ICU in San 
Francisco General Hospital and were told that she is still in critical condition. It is heartbreaking 
to see this type of senseless violence in our community and no one should ever endure this level 
of barbarism. Our staff is working with City and community leaders to unite and set up a 
community meeting in Visitacion Valley in the coming days. We are absolutely committed stop 
this heartless violence from occurring in the future and we will fight hard to get the resources to 
bring a police substation to Leland Avenue including bilingual speaking officers and increase our 
Community Ambassadors Program to improve our public safety in all our communities. 
	


